
 

 

March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please find enclosed your child’s termly data report.  
 
We continue to work together in partnership, to ensure the best possible outcomes for our students in their 
forthcoming examinations. I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our Year 11 students the very best 
in their examinations.  
 
All students have been given personalised Revision Plans. It is imperative that your son/daughter adheres to 
the schedule ensuring any knowledge gaps are identified and addressed. With so few days before the first 
examination, the Easter break is a key time for additional revision and an opportunity for topics of concern to 
be addressed through independent study. 
 
In order to support your son/daughter we have constructed a bespoke individualised Programme of Study 
which will commence on Monday 13th May 2019. This will allow the children to attend lessons which are 
pertinent to their closest examination and will instruct them when they are to be in school and for which 
lessons. This is completely individualised and will be issued to your son/daughter at the start of May. 
 
Below are some key dates for your diary: 
 
Programme of Study commences Monday 13th May 
Leavers’ Prom Friday 21st June (details to follow) 
Leavers’ Day celebrated with Leavers’ Breakfast Thursday 27th June 8.45-10.00 am in school 
GCSE exam results day Thursday 22nd August. Results can be collected from 10:00 am. If your child wishes to 
receive their results by email, they must send their email address to the examination officer by Thursday 18th 
July; katharine.millar@st-jamescatholic.stockport.sch.uk  
Presentation Evening at Stockport Town Hall Thursday 7th November at 7.00 pm  
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support in helping to ensure your child’s success, as we continue 
to work together mindful of our three-core values; Family, Faith and Excellence. Please do not hesitate to get 
in touch if we can support your child further 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mr A Pontifex 
Headteacher 
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